
Dear Team, 
 
Whilst  I agree double dipping on P&E deduction shouldn’t be allowed but there should be a way to 
organise them via authorised depreciation scheduler so that these can be claimed correctly. 
 
I am voting against complete ban for P&E depreciation schedule rule. My concern is this will give 
Spruikers more chance to make new property more unaffordable and it will take first home buyer 
further out of the market, thus having inverse effect. 
 
Thanks, 
Dhruvesh Shah 
 


